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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  School Reports 
 
As you are aware, school reports will be issued in the next week or so, together with new class letters, and 
this year we have been piloting a new system called Evidence for Learning (EfL) with some of our classes 
spread across all the departments. Therefore, there will be a mix of reports issued as some classes will 
receive a traditional style report created using Report Box and those classes that are part of the pilot scheme 
will receive their Annual Reports for this academic year via a Learning Journal visible on the Evidence for 
Learning Family App. The table below shows which report style your child will receive. 
 

Report Box (traditional report) EfL (new online system) 

Apollo Aspen 

Atlantis Bluebells 

Badgers Butterflies 

Buttercups Daisies 

Caterpillars Diamonds 

Endeavour Discovery 

Enterprise Ducklings 

Hawking Emeralds 

Jays Fawns 

Kingfishers Foxes 

Pankhurst Glennie 

Poppies Hedgehogs 

Sunflowers Kahlo 

Swallows Kestrels 

Woodpeckers Ladybirds 

Wrens Nightingale 

 Parks 

 Peacocks 

 Robins 

 Sapphires 

 Snowdrops 

 Spielberg 

 Tadpoles 

 Turing  

 Willow 

 
Evidence for Learning (EfL) is used throughout school as an assessment tool, and to showcase evidence of 
the learning that students undertake; with staff in school capturing photo and video evidence, providing 
comments and feedback for the learning and linking this to a range of curriculum frameworks. We have also 
been trialling using the system to record meaningful evidence documenting progress towards individual 
EHCP outcomes. 
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In addition, the Evidence for Learning Family App has recently launched to work alongside and allow adults 
at home the opportunity to view this evidence and to gain a greater awareness of the learning taking place in 
school and their child’s progress and achievements; enhancing the communication between home and 
school.  
 
My goal in the next academic year will be for all families to have access to the Evidence for Learning Family 
App and be able to see these updates in real time. Information regarding accessing the app and log-on 
credentials for the applicable classes in the table below will be sent shortly.  
 
In the autumn term, further information will be sent regarding EfL and the curriculum to be taught in each 
department. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Angela Howe 
Acting Principal 
 
 


